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PREMIER — BROOME — TRAVEL 

399. Hon WILSON TUCKER to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 
I refer to travel undertaken by the Premier to Broome between 16 March 2017 and 31 December 2018. What were 
the dates of each visit? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
Given the question requests information over a period of 656 days, it is not possible to provide an answer in the 
limited time available. 
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